Route 5 Recommendations: The improvements to the Route include the
revising of the northern portion of the current route, including service along
Hawthorne Avenue, Prince Avenue, and West Dougherty Street. The
portions of this route that are recommended for revision will continue to be
served by the reconfigured Route 7. Under Utilized Service to Chalfont
Drive is discontinued. There are no recommended changes to the hours or
days of operafion for Route 5. The frequency of this route will also remain
unchanged.




